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Redevelopment 
Authority 
of Prince George's County 

 
 
To:  All Proposers             

RE:   NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SOLICITATION THE REDEVELOPMENT OF PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS NO. 2024-1 Construction Management Services for Various Projects at 
the Redevelopment Authority of Prince George's County, MD 

 

Date: May 29, 2025 

 

You are hereby notified that the RFQ No. RDA-NO.2021-1, for Construction Management Services for 
various Projects at the Redevelopment Authority for Prince George’s County, Maryland is cancelled 
pursuant to COMAR 21.06.02.02(C)(1), which state: 

 The RDA reserves the right to accept or reject any and all proposals, in whole or in part, received as a 
result of this solicitation and to waive minor irregularities. Further, the RDA reserves the right to make a 
whole award, partial award, or no award at all. 

• The RDA may cancel a solicitation or reject all bids or proposals received at any time 
before the contract award when cancellation is in the RDA’s best interests. 

•  Proposals are to be held valid one year following the closing date for this Request for 
Qualifications. This period may be extended by mutual written agreement between the 
Offerors and the Redevelopment Authority. 

 Please be advised that a new solicitation will be issued for this procurement later. 

 The Redevelopment Authority (“RDA” or “Authority”) appreciates your participation in the procurement 
process and looks forward to your continued interest in future RDA projects. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Redevelopment Authority (“RDA”) 
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